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Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Whilst we were extremely sad to hear the news that Comber Grove would be closing permanently at the 
end of this academic year, we are delighted that you have decided to put your trust in us at St George’s for 
the next stage of your child’s schooling. 
 
To help support your child’s transition to our school we would like them to attend a transition day on 
Friday 19th July from 8.45am until 3.15pm. In the morning they will have the opportunity to meet their 
new classmates and engage in collaborative and creative activities to support the building of these 
relationships. In the afternoon they will get the opportunity to spend time with their next class teacher. 
 
As part of this we’d like to invite you to meet with myself,  Mr Wren, our Assistant Headteacher and 
SENCO, and a member of the office team at 2.45pm over refreshments so we can meet you informally and 
you can ask us any questions that you have. There will also be the opportunity to briefly meet your child’s 
class teacher. A meet the teacher for all pupils is held early in the autumn term where we share more 
information about curriculum/homework etc. 
 
Please ensure they wear their normal Comber Grove school uniform on 19th July. 
 
Do please feel free to contact me via the school office if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alexandra Hales 
Head of School 
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